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Across

1 Grandpa s sportiness 
essentially only 
reading the papers (8)

6 Pep Guardiola's 
finale, leaving music 
with repetitive bass 
line? (5)

10 On the radio s-
stuttering is rare (6)

11 Jockeys under these 
orders for courses to 
begin with (8)

12 Scout intends to 
gather midfield flyers 
for observation (9)

14 Rains Cats and Dogs, 
Wasps and Wolves, 
by the sound of it (5)

16 European Sport's 
principal scraps 
fencing seeds again 
(6)

18 This clue doesn't 
suffer relegation (2,4)

19 Companion is in 
control, returning 
boats (6)

20 Turf accountant's 
novice mislaying the 

odds and receiving 
fine after bogus tip 
(6)

22 Volley-ball-shaped 
(5)

23 Gracious me! And 
you follow spot of 
tennis with conclusion 
to make love (9)

26 Entertainment for 
sportspeople going 
downhill fast: squeeze 
in a short nap (5-3)

27 Jumps to extremes (6)

29 Cheers for the 
Hamburger, 
spoilsport! (5)

30 Ultimate troubled 
hero left theatregoers 
aghast (8)

Down

2 Fellow lost in 
Manila?  The reverse! 
(3)

3 Take off sports kit (5)

4 Equal to a throw and 
a pin when wrestling 
(2,1,3,4)

5 Pitched to officials: 
"Soccer should 
eliminate damaging 
headers" (6)

7 Hanging up so can be 
phoned? (2,3,4)

8 After rejecting every 
second sportsman s 
tea, united for brunch, 
say (11)

9 Mohawk regularly 
sported to discourage 
visitors to Oxford? 
(3)

13 Bash one doing 
business? Spoilsport! 
(5,6)

15 See 28

17 Temporarily 
transferred staff: 
heard Chelsea and 
Everton have them 
but Arsenal and 
Liverpool don't (9)

21 Sound of a bell 
ringing: team sport 
(6)

24 Break out, climbing 
sheer escarpment at 
the end (5)

25 Added words onto 
one's letter (3)

28/15 Certainly not, 
Sporting Lisbon had 
Euro upset (13)


